
Nathan Hale PTSA Meeting – May 25, 2016 
 

Meeting brought to order at 6:32 pm by Diane Schumitsch 
 
Attendance/Introductions:    Diane Schumitsch, Matt Lesar, Jody Henderson Sykes, Mary Schmidt, & Gena 
Kraemer. 
 
Secretary Report:  Gena Kraemer – April minutes were approved as written. 
 
Treasurer Report:  Mary Schmidt – see written report.  Possibly transfer $1450 from programs & 500 leftover 
from mini grants to savings for outside study area for front of school. 
 
President Report:  Diane Schumitsch –Not in attendance.   
 
Vice President Report:  OPEN position 
 
Membership: - Lori Palesse – N/A    
 
Scholarship:   Mary Schmidt – $30 thank you card for those who chose the scholarships.  The chosen winners 
were Rebecca Jackels, Amy Lopez, and Maggie Pomeranke.  
 
Council Report – Gena Kraemer – See written report. 
 
Principal Report:    Matt Lesar  - Awards Banquet was last week, great success.  Spanish National Honor Society 
did a fundraiser with 23 people donating their hair & a Zumbathon that raised over $300 in cash & lots of non-
perishable food.  Thespian Awards ceremony tomorrow at 6:30 pm.  End of the year bulletins going out this week. 
Exams will be MTW Th will be make up day.  
 
Hospitality – Diane Schumitsch – Teacher appreciation went well.  Teachers enjoyed it quite a bit.  Chocolate Day 
and Breakfast.    Dances – Stephanie Lloyd is supposed to take it over.  Need Teacher Appreciation & Teacher 
Breakfast & Teacher Dinners…everything is downstairs and Diane has a list of everything that is down there.  
Diane will still do the Craft Fair next year.   
 
New Business 
Teacher Grants –N/A 
 
Jody will review bylaws and call a meeting over the summer so that we can post in September to vote in October.   
Gena stepped up to be President next year and we need to find a secretary & vice president. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:26 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Gena Kraemer, Secretary Nathan Hale PTSA 


